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UPDATE TO CONSULTATION 

Ofcom has recently received a request for further information in relation to its published 

Consultation, ‘Personal numbering, Review of the 070 number range1’. We have provided the 

following information and clarification. 

In paragraph A8.15, we refer to having received 173 complaints relating to 070 numbers between 

January 2013 and September 2017. The breakdown of complaints received per year is as follows:  

Year Number of complaints 

2013 76 

2014 30 

2015 31 

2016 20 

2017(up to 

Oct) 

16 

Of the complaints received, 15 called a 070 number from a fixed line, 73 called from a mobile phone 

and 85 did not provide this information.  

1 https://www.ofcom.org.uk/__data/assets/pdf_file/0020/108245/consultation-070-number-range.pdf 
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